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burdens and causes 25_LAM_02_14 # Thy prophets have seen vain and foolish things for thee: and they 
have not discovered thine iniquity, to turn away thy captivity; but have seen for thee false burdens and 
causes of banishment.

burdens and fourscore 11_1KI_05_15 # And Solomon had threescore and ten thousand that bare burdens, 
and fourscore thousand hewers in the mountains;

burdens and fourscore 14_2CH_02_02 # And Solomon told out threescore and ten thousand men to bear 
burdens, and fourscore thousand to hew in the mountain, and three thousand and six hundred to oversee 
them.

burdens and fourscore 14_2CH_02_18 # And he set threescore and ten thousand of them [to be] bearers of 
burdens, and fourscore thousand [to be] hewers in the mountain, and three thousand and six hundred 
overseers to set the people a work.

burdens and grievous 40_MAT_23_04 # For they bind heavy burdens and grievous to be borne, and lay 
[them] on men's shoulders; but they [themselves] will not move them with one of their fingers.

burdens and he 02_EXO_02_11 # And it came to pass in those days, when Moses was grown, that he went 
out unto his brethren, and looked on their burdens: and he spied an Egyptian smiting an Hebrew, one of his
brethren.

burdens and in 04_NUM_04_27 # At the appointment of Aaron and his sons shall be all the service of the 
sons of the Gershonites, in all their burdens, and in all their service: and ye shall appoint unto them in 
charge all their burdens.

burdens and so 48_GAL_06_02 # Bear ye one another's burdens, and so fulfil the law of Christ.

burdens And they 02_EXO_01_11 # Therefore they did set over them taskmasters to afflict them with their 
burdens. And they built for Pharaoh treasure cities, Pithom and Raamses.

burdens and to 23_ISA_58_06 # [Is] not this the fast that I have chosen? to loose the bands of wickedness, 
to undo the heavy burdens, and to let the oppressed go free, and that ye break every yoke?

burdens and were 14_2CH_34_13 # Also [they were] over the bearers of burdens, and [were] overseers of 
all that wrought the work in any manner of service: and of the Levites [there were] scribes, and officers, 
and porters.

burdens grievous to 42_LUK_11_46 # And he said, Woe unto you also, [ye] lawyers! for ye lade men with 
burdens grievous to be borne, and ye yourselves touch not the burdens with one of your fingers.

burdens is decayed 16_NEH_04_10 # And Judah said, The strength of the bearers of burdens is decayed, 
and [there is] much rubbish; so that we are not able to build the wall.

burdens laid upon 14_2CH_24_27 # Now [concerning] his sons, and the greatness of the burdens [laid] 
upon him, and the repairing of the house of God, behold, they [are] written in the story of the book of the 
kings. And Amaziah his son reigned in his stead.
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burdens of the 02_EXO_06_06 # Wherefore say unto the children of Israel, I [am] the LORD, and I will 
bring you out from under the burdens of the Egyptians, and I will rid you out of their bondage, and I will 
redeem you with a stretched out arm, and with great judgments:

burdens of the 02_EXO_06_07 # And I will take you to me for a people, and I will be to you a God: and ye 
shall know that I [am] the LORD your God, which bringeth you out from under the burdens of the 
Egyptians.

burdens of wheat 30_AMO_05_11 # Forasmuch therefore as your treading [is] upon the poor, and ye take 
from him burdens of wheat: ye have built houses of hewn stone, but ye shall not dwell in them; ye have 
planted pleasant vineyards, but ye shall not drink wine of them.

burdens which they 16_NEH_13_15 # In those days saw I in Judah [some] treading wine presses on the 
sabbath, and bringing in sheaves, and lading asses; as also wine, grapes, and figs, and all [manner of] 
burdens, which they brought into Jerusalem on the sabbath day: and I testified [against them] in the day 
wherein they sold victuals.

burdens with one 42_LUK_11_46 # And he said, Woe unto you also, [ye] lawyers! for ye lade men with 
burdens grievous to be borne, and ye yourselves touch not the burdens with one of your fingers.

burdens with those 16_NEH_04_17 # They which builded on the wall, and they that bare burdens, with 
those that laded, [every one] with one of his hands wrought in the work, and with the other [hand] held a 
weapon.

burdens 02_EXO_05_04 # And the king of Egypt said unto them, Wherefore do ye, Moses and Aaron, let 
the people from their works? get you unto your burdens.

burdens 02_EXO_05_05 # And Pharaoh said, Behold, the people of the land now [are] many, and ye make 
them rest from their burdens.

burdens 01_GEN_49_14 # Issachar [is] a strong ass couching down between two burdens:

burdens 04_NUM_04_24 # This [is] the service of the families of the Gershonites, to serve, and for burdens:

burdens 04_NUM_04_27 # At the appointment of Aaron and his sons shall be all the service of the sons of 
the Gershonites, in all their burdens, and in all their service: and ye shall appoint unto them in charge all 
their burdens.

burdensome as the 52_1TH_02_06 # Nor of men sought we glory, neither of you, nor [yet] of others, when 
we might have been burdensome, as the apostles of Christ.

burdensome stone for 38_ZEC_12_03 # And in that day will I make Jerusalem a burdensome stone for all 
people: all that burden themselves with it shall be cut in pieces, though all the people of the earth be 
gathered together against it.

burdensome to you 47_2CO_12_13 # For what is it wherein ye were inferior to other churches, except [it 
be] that I myself was not burdensome to you? forgive me this wrong.

burdensome to you 47_2CO_12_14 # Behold, the third time I am ready to come to you; and I will not be 
burdensome to you: for I seek not yours, but you: for the children ought not to lay up for the parents, but 
the parents for the children.

burdensome unto you 47_2CO_11_09 # And when I was present with you, and wanted, I was chargeable to 
no man: for that which was lacking to me the brethren which came from Macedonia supplied: and in all 
[things] I have kept myself from being burdensome unto you, and [so] will I keep [myself].
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dens and abide 18_JOB_38_40 # When they couch in [their] dens, [and] abide in the covert to lie in wait?

dens and caves 58_HEB_11_38 # [Of whom the world was not worthy:] they wandered in deserts, and [in] 
mountains, and [in] dens and caves of the earth.

dens and in 66_REV_06_15 # And the kings of the earth, and the great men, and the rich men, and the chief
captains, and the mighty men, and every bondman, and every free man, hid themselves in the dens and in 
the rocks of the mountains;

dens and remain 18_JOB_37_08 # Then the beasts go into dens, and remain in their places.

dens for ever 23_ISA_32_14 # Because the palaces shall be forsaken; the multitude of the city shall be left; 
the forts and towers shall be for dens for ever, a joy of wild asses, a pasture of flocks;

dens from the 22_SON_04_08 # Come with me from Lebanon, [my] spouse, with me from Lebanon: look 
from the top of Amana, from the top of Shenir and Hermon, from the lions' dens, from the mountains of the
leopards.

dens which are 07_JUD_06_02 # And the hand of Midian prevailed against Israel: [and] because of the 
Midianites the children of Israel made them the dens which [are] in the mountains, and caves, and strong 
holds.

dens with ravin 34_NAH_02_12 # The lion did tear in pieces enough for his whelps, and strangled for his 
lionesses, and filled his holes with prey, and his dens with ravin.

dens 19_PSA_104_22 # The sun ariseth, they gather themselves together, and lay them down in their dens.

gardens a well 22_SON_04_15 # A fountain of gardens, a well of living waters, and streams from Lebanon.

gardens and burneth 23_ISA_65_03 # A people that provoketh me to anger continually to my face; that 
sacrificeth in gardens, and burneth incense upon altars of brick;

gardens and eat 30_AMO_09_14 # And I will bring again the captivity of my people of Israel, and they shall
build the waste cities, and inhabit [them]; and they shall plant vineyards, and drink the wine thereof; they 
shall also make gardens, and eat the fruit of them.

gardens and eat 24_JER_29_05 # Build ye houses, and dwell [in them]; and plant gardens, and eat the fruit 
of them;

gardens and eat 24_JER_29_28 # For therefore he sent unto us [in] Babylon, saying, This [captivity is] long:
build ye houses, and dwell [in them]; and plant gardens, and eat the fruit of them.

gardens and orchards 21_ECC_02_05 # I made me gardens and orchards, and I planted trees in them of all 
[kind of] fruits:

gardens and to 22_SON_06_02 # My beloved is gone down into his garden, to the beds of spices, to feed in 
the gardens, and to gather lilies.

gardens and your 30_AMO_04_09 # I have smitten you with blasting and mildew: when your gardens and 
your vineyards and your fig trees and your olive trees increased, the palmerworm devoured [them]: yet 
have ye not returned unto me, saith the LORD.

gardens behind one 23_ISA_66_17 # They that sanctify themselves, and purify themselves in the gardens 
behind one [tree] in the midst, eating swine's flesh, and the abomination, and the mouse, shall be consumed 
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together, saith the LORD.

gardens by the 04_NUM_24_06 # As the valleys are they spread forth, as gardens by the river's side, as the 
trees of lign aloes which the LORD hath planted, [and] as cedar trees beside the waters.

gardens that ye 23_ISA_01_29 # For they shall be ashamed of the oaks which ye have desired, and ye shall 
be confounded for the gardens that ye have chosen.

gardens the companions 22_SON_08_13 # Thou that dwellest in the gardens, the companions hearken to 
thy voice: cause me to hear [it].

handmaidens came near 01_GEN_33_06 # Then the handmaidens came near, they and their children, and 
they bowed themselves.

handmaidens I will 44_ACT_02_18 # And on my servants and on my handmaidens I will pour out in those 
days of my Spirit; and they shall prophesy:

handmaidens 08_RUT_02_13 # Then she said, Let me find favour in thy sight, my lord; for that thou hast 
comforted me, and for that thou hast spoken friendly unto thine handmaid, though I be not like unto one of
thine handmaidens.

maidens and had 21_ECC_02_07 # I got [me] servants and maidens, and had servants born in my house; 
also I had great possessions of great and small cattle above all that were in Jerusalem before me:

maidens and to 42_LUK_12_45 # But and if that servant say in his heart, My lord delayeth his coming; and
shall begin to beat the menservants and maidens, and to eat and drink, and to be drunken;

maidens going out 09_1SA_09_11 # [And] as they went up the hill to the city, they found young maidens 
going out to draw water, and said unto them, Is the seer here?

maidens of Boaz 08_RUT_02_23 # So she kept fast by the maidens of Boaz to glean unto the end of barley 
harvest and of wheat harvest; and dwelt with her mother in law.

maidens of the 26_EZE_44_22 # Neither shall they take for their wives a widow, nor her that is put away: 
but they shall take maidens of the seed of the house of Israel, or a widow that had a priest before.

maidens old men 19_PSA_148_12 # Both young men, and maidens; old men, and children:

maidens she crieth 20_PRO_09_03 # She hath sent forth her maidens: she crieth upon the highest places of 
the city,

maidens that they 08_RUT_02_22 # And Naomi said unto Ruth her daughter in law, [It is] good, my 
daughter, that thou go out with his maidens, that they meet thee not in any other field.

maidens thou wast 08_RUT_03_02 # And now [is] not Boaz of our kindred, with whose maidens thou wast? 
Behold, he winnoweth barley to night in the threshingfloor.

maidens walked along 02_EXO_02_05 # And the daughter of Pharaoh came down to wash [herself] at the 
river; and her maidens walked along by the river's side; and when she saw the ark among the flags, she 
sent her maid to fetch it.

maidens were gathered 17_EST_02_08 # So it came to pass, when the king's commandment and his decree 
was heard, and when many maidens were gathered together unto Shushan the palace, to the custody of 
Hegai, that Esther was brought also unto the king's house, to the custody of Hegai, keeper of the women.
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maidens were not 19_PSA_78_63 # The fire consumed their young men; and their maidens were not given 
to marriage.

maidens which were 17_EST_02_09 # And the maiden pleased him, and she obtained kindness of him; and 
he speedily gave her her things for purification, with such things as belonged to her, and seven maidens, 
[which were] meet to be given her, out of the king's house: and he preferred her and her maids unto the 
best [place] of the house of the women.

maidens will fast 17_EST_04_16 # Go, gather together all the Jews that are present in Shushan, and fast ye 
for me, and neither eat nor drink three days, night or day: I also and my maidens will fast likewise; and so 
will I go in unto the king, which [is] not according to the law: and if I perish, I perish.

maidens 18_JOB_41_05 # Wilt thou play with him as [with] a bird? or wilt thou bind him for thy maidens?

maidens 20_PRO_27_27 # And [thou shalt have] goats' milk enough for thy food, for the food of thy 
household, and [for] the maintenance for thy maidens.

maidens 20_PRO_31_15 # She riseth also while it is yet night, and giveth meat to her household, and a 
portion to her maidens.

maidens 08_RUT_02_08 # Then said Boaz unto Ruth, Hearest thou not, my daughter? Go not to glean in 
another field, neither go from hence, but abide here fast by my maidens:

Pudens and Linus 55_2TI_04_21 # Do thy diligence to come before winter. Eubulus greeteth thee, and 
Pudens, and Linus, and Claudia, and all the brethren.
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